
Benjamin Carnell Cello and piano 
lessons  

Dear parents and carers,  

I am delighted to be able to offer Northgate students 
CELLO AND PIANO lessons from September 2024. I am an 
enthusiastic and versatile teacher with experience teaching 
cello and piano in the state and independent sectors to all 
ages and abilities. I have a strong track record of successful 
ABRSM and Trinity results from Grades 1 to 8, and have had 
students gain music scholarships to leading schools as well 
winning prizes in district music competitions. As a regular 
performer myself I have played in some of the countries most prestigious venues as both a 
chamber and orchestral musician, including at the Royal Albert Hall, Royal Festival Hall and 
for ITV Red Carpet events.  

1. Listed below are the current termly charges for cello and piano lessons. Lessons 
are only available on a one to one basis, with a term consisting of eleven lessons. 

2. Half a term's notice is required if you wish to stop the lessons.  

3. Invoices are issued termly by Mr Carnell. The school does not deal with the  
finances of these lessons.  

4. Lessons lost through the teacher's absence are made up, but not those where  
the student is absent.  

5. These lessons do not constitute part of the curriculum and are, therefore,  
chargeable.  

Duration 11 Individual lessons 

20 mins £170
30 mins £286
40 mins £371



6. When the required standard has been reached, children may be entered for  
examinations. A fee is payable for this.  

If you are interested in your child beginning lessons in September or require any further 
information, please contact me on b.carnell00@icloud.com or by phone on 07955475934 . I 
will be able to guide you on what music to obtain and advise on a cello purchase if your child is 
beginning this term. 

I’m excited to be teaching at Northgate and look forward to meeting my new students in 
September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Benjamin Carnell 

mailto:b.carnell00@icloud.com

